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To -
The Committee Secretary,
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Brisbane.

Submission - 

I oppose the further 'extension of time' for the Covid 19 emergency. A doctor said recently
the virus is almost gone and that viruses do burn themselves out. We have seen this over
time
ourselves so do not foresee that this extension would be of importance in the future.
Our morgues aren't full and I hear we have 1 death in 6 months which shows it is on the
way out.
It is time for Australia to get back on track again.

I believe that Quarantine should be paid for or subsidised by the government as the
ordinary family
do not have the means to pay for a two-week enclosure.
Also, people should be able to Quarantine at their own home after being checked out so
that it 
would be a safe and secure environment for them and much better for their mental
health.

About elections - If the government can allow for people to sit next to each other at a
football
games then I see no problem with the voting process to go ahead as normal.

To add to this, I believe that it is against the law to make mandatory the QR Code as this is
taking
away Queenslander's privacy and rights to freedom. This should only be done by a
REFERENDUM
as said by a lawyer from Civil Liberties.

Thanking you,
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Mrs. Patricia Steffens,
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